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Attention ALL 
Grads! 

Burnaby South’s 
School Leaving 
Ceremony is on 
Tuesday, May 20th at 
SFU Convocation 
Mall.  If you are 
participating in this 

event, please pay your School Activity Fee of $30 and 
your School Leaving Ceremony of $90.  The deadline to 
pay and order your Grad Gown is Friday, March 14th.  
All fee payments must be paid online using School Cash   
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

Attention Grads 

Valedictorian are due back to 
the office on Monday, March 
31st  

 

 

Graduates of 2025: 
There’s still time to get 
your grad photos at 
Artona!  You will be 
included on the class 
composite if you are 
photographed by 

March 31st. Please book now by scanning the QR code or 
visiting artona.com/bookings 

 

 

 

 

 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/
http://artona.com/bookings


  

 

Teachers Got 
Talent! 
WE Council is 
hosting Teachers 
Got Talent, taking 
place Friday, 
March 14th in the 
Micheal J. Fox 
Theatre. TGT is a 
school-wide event 
where teachers show 
off their talents and 

perform on stage. This year, 100% of the proceeds 
raised from the event will be donated towards aid in 
Palestine through the International Development Relief 
Foundation, a registered Canadian Charity.  
 
WE Council is seeking to make as big of an impact as 
possible and we welcome families and community 
members to contribute towards this cause by donating 
using School Cash online 
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com 
Donations can also be made at our WE Council table set 
up outside the cafeteria at lunch. 
 
We will be collecting donations until April 30th. Thank 
you for your support! 

 
 
 
 
 

Important Information for Gr. 8s who are interested 
in Math 9 Honours 
 
If you are interested in taking Gr. 9 Honours, please 
read the following information. 
 
Entrance Exam Requirement 
You will be required to write an entrance exam.  The 
exam will take place during your regular Math period 
on: 
Monday, March 31, 2025 & Tuesday, April 1, 2025 
 

The exam will cover the following units from Math 8: 
• Fraction Operations 
• Integers 
• Perfect Squares, cubes, and Pythagorean theorem 
• Ration, rate, and proportion reasoning 
• Percents 
• Surface area 
• Volume  
• Solving linear equations 

The exam will also include some math contest style 
questions, similar to those found in the Gauss 8 and 
CNML 8 Math contests. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to Mr. Marzouk in A207 or your 
Math teacher.  Good luck on the exam! 
 
 
 

 
 
Fryer, Galois and Hypatia Mathematics contests will 
take place on Thursday, April 3rd, 9:00 am in the 
Multipurpose room.  For more information, please see 
Mr. Marzouk in A207. 
 
 

Burnaby South Feminism Club is 
having a fundraiser to raise money 
to gift goats, chickens, plant seeds 
and more to women around the 
world!  Donations will be made 
through Women for Women 
International, an organization that 
strives to empower and support 

women.  Donate on School Cash Online 
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/, or in person at 
lunchtimes near the Cafeteria.  Please help us reach our 
goal of $500.  The fundraiser will be running all of 
March.  
 
 
 
 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/


 

   
 
Monday, March 17th – Friday, March 28th – Spring 
Break, School closed 
 
Monday, March 31st – School Re-opens 
 
Monday, March 31st – Valedictorian Applications due 
to the office 
 
Thursday, April 3rd – Fryer, Galois and Hypatia Math 
Contests, Multipurpose Room, 9:00 am 
 
Friday, April 4th – Report Cards availavle through 
MyEd Family Portal 
 
Tuesday, April 8th – Gr. 12 Assembly, MJF, 9:10 am 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

“Education is the passport to the future, for tomorrow belongs to those who prepare for it today.” Malcolm X 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 

Contact: 
 

Email: 
 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/

	Burnaby South Secondary School and
	The BC Provincial School for the Deaf | March 11, 2025
	Rebels Newsletter


